
NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Test of the tabulating equipment to be 
used at the February 21, 2023 Spring Primary Election will be conducted at the 

following location: 
 
 

Please note date and time for each location. 
 
 
 Town of Pleasant Valley 
 Megan Miller, Clerk 
 980 Davis Street 
 Hammond, WI 54015 
 Thursday, February 15, 2024 
 9:00AM 
  
  
 
 

This test is open to the public. 


